
  19/12/2024 

  

AQUA CLASS 

In Aqua class this month, we have been finishing off our work on the 

book/film/musical of The War of the Worlds, by HG Wells.  

In maths we have been converting and comparing measures of length 

for our measure topic.  This week we learnt how to read a variety of 

scales. 

In English we have been doing reciprocal reading – we are given 

individual roles, whilst pupils read text out loud.  The roles are 

questioner, summariser, predictor and clarifier. 

Each Tuesday morning, we have been to Alton college to do an 

accreditation in creative film making. 

On Fridays, some of Aqua class has been going to the Apex centre in 

Havant.  Here they are learning construction skills, such as, brick laying, 

plastering and painting and decorating. 

 

 

 


